

Port Graham Site Base Meeting Minutes  
March 22, 2017  
Port Graham School Room 2

Meeting called to order @ 6:13 pm by Pam

Members present included: Nancy Kleine, Devin Way, Colby Way, Tania McMullen, Heather O'Domin, Pam Breedlove, Charlemagne McMullen, Jennifer  
Others: student Koa Smith

Reading of last meeting minutes- Jennifer makes a motion to approve minutes, 2<sup>nd</sup> motion made by Tania

Approval of agenda-Tania makes a motion to approve the agenda, 2<sup>nd</sup> motion made by Charlemagne

Reports from Devin & Colby- the salmon will be released next week into Port Graham Bay! The class has had the fish since October of this year, it's time for them to be released. Colby will travel Nicholas Meganack to receive an award for Spirit of the Youth award for PG School there will be a \$250 grant given to our school. Monday & Tuesday of next wk. will be the class field trip to Seward Sea Life center along with 10 PG students with Colby & Heather O'Domin as chaperones.  
Devin's class is almost done with their state reports a lot of work done with ipads! Everything going well in classrooms going into 4<sup>th</sup> quarter.

Report from Nancy- Health class (sex ed) letters went home today notifying parents, representatives from Homer will come and offer this class. Nancy received an email regarding a guest speaker wanting to know if PG School wants this for next fall-all SBC members agree. Sea Week April 24-28<sup>th</sup> Devin has arranged a tentative schedule. State testing will happen this year there is a new test called PEAKS. April 10<sup>th</sup> will start. This wk. is staff appreciation week for all employees. Our special ed teacher Christopher Cool will move elsewhere will not return to our school next year. There is a budget crisis for KPBSD Superintendent Sean Dusek encourages to contact the legislature. Nancy wants to add to the agenda that we as a council read our mission statement at meetings.

Members gathered to work on our mission/vision statement. Nancy will go over notes and present to April meeting.

Pam voices her concerns about the last fundraiser- the spaghetti dinner, about a student delivering a letter to the Variety Store asking for donations- there was a lot of meat that was purchased for the event. There was no follow up that was reported to the people who donated. Such as thank you letters, how much was used, how much was raised etc. Colby agrees to follow up on thank you's.

Next meeting to schedule for April 18<sup>th</sup>

Jennifer makes motion to adjourn, Tania 2<sup>nd</sup> the motion  
Adjourn @ 7:27 pm